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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
[Type here]


March 9, 2023


Dear President and Members of Council:

[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is to request approval for the Mayor and the Director of Finance to execute quitclaim deeds conveying all of the City's right, title and interest in and to the City-owned property located in the 15th Ward of the City at 624 Tesla Street designated in the Deed Registry Office of Allegheny County as Block 55-M Lot 302 and Block 55-M Lot 305, to the Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority.


Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Jennifer Gula	
Director of Finance/Treasurer











	
414 GRANT STREET | CITY  COUNTY BUILDING | 412-255-2525

	
	
	



image1.png




image2.png
ED GaNeY




